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URS, the contractor for DTSC for the B&B Superfund site cap inspection/repair, issued the 
following report 
(http://www.envirostor.dtsc.ca.gov/regulators/deliverable_documents/4272520303/10-
T1114%20Status%20Summary%20Brown%20and%20Bryant%20Site%20%282Q13%29.pdf 
 
Project Status Summary for April 1 through June 30, 2013  
Brown and Bryant Site, Arvin, California  
Agreement No. 10-T1114 A-2  
W.O. No. 1-114-1.0-100025  
Prepared: July 15, 2013 
 
That report presents a DTSC Envirostor Report that lists in the “summary of work completed”: 
 
“TASK 5 – Implement Cap Repair Work Plan, Monitor, Inspection, and  
Maintenance of OU 1 Remedial Systems  
� Performed job walk is scheduled for April 29, 2013.  
� Performed repairs on Tuesday June 25 through Thursday June 27, 2013  
performing weed eating, spraying pre-emergent and completing the crack repairs.  
The animal burrows and small fence fixes were completed on Wednesday July 3,  
2013. 
 
No information was presented in the URS report on the conditions found at the time of 
inspection, the location or extent of problems found, or how the actions taken addressed the 
deficiencies found.   
 
G. Fred Lee 


